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An afternoon of music in
support of the Museum!

Wow!
The White family has very generously offered to
host a fundraising concert at their century farm!

Join us on Saturday, August 12th to enjoy the
sounds of a host of local musicians, including
"Grateful We're Not Dead" and Clarence and Ed
Bowes. The Civitans will be onsite offering a BBQ
lunch, and enjoy the free refreshments. Matt
Tierney is in charge of sound. Admission is only
$10, for 5 hours of music!

Bring a chair, settle in, and enjoy a great afternoon,
all in support of The Carleton Place and Beckwith
Heritage Museum. 

Thanks to all, especially Bob White! 



The White farm is located 12 minutes west 
of Carleton Place, just off Highway 7. 



 
All Month: 

"Enter to Learn"    CPHS exhibition
#hopeandhealing Fibre Art Installation

Saturday, August 12:
Fundraising Concert with the White Families and
Friends, 1 - 6 pm

Sunday, August 27:
Yoga on the Labyrinth, 10 am

What's Happening in August?
 

Explore:
www.cpbheritagemuseum.com

@carletonplacemuseum

https://www.youtube.com/@carl
etonplaceandbeckwithmu5678

613 - 253 7013

cpbmuseum@outlook.com

267 Edmund Street
Carleton Place ON
K7C 3E8

August Hours:

Tuesday through
Saturday,  10am - 4pm
Sunday, 1 - 4 pm

Contact Us:
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Have you always admired the beautiful Victoria School
Garden beside the museum? Pop by any Tuesday morning

to meet members of the Carleton Place and District
Horticultural Society. 

They are always looking for new members!
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3,633 followers

1,445 followers

1,867 followers

Donations
 Welcome!

We are now accepting donations for our fall 
"Junk and Disorderly" fundraising sale. 

We're looking for good quality household items and
collectibles.

 No books please!
Please call to arrange for drop off or pick up. 

613-253-7013

This metal sign was recently donated
to the Museum by Dena Comley,

owner of The Granary.


